
 
From: deborah berg [mailto:deborah@bergcm.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2008 5:48 PM 
To: ceqacomments@portla.org 
Cc: lga@butterfieldcommunications.com 
Subject: Pacific LA Marine Terminal LLC Crude Oil Terminal 

As a local resident who also works in San Pedro, 
I offer my support of the Pier 400- Berth 408 Crude Oil Terminal proposed 
at the Port of Los Angeles.  
 
Deborah Berg 
310 548-9292      
302 West 5th Street, Suite 210, San Pedro, CA 90731 
 
 
  
 




